
Dear DBES Families, 
 
Out of an abundance of safety for our families and students, we will need to make an adjustment to our walker 
gate. Due to multiple complaints and my own observations of parents parking illegally along the church, their 
day care parking lot, in neighbors’ yards, and residents’ driveways I needed to make an adjustment. Plus, 
multiple parents have ignored or refused to use the crossing guard and would cross in front of moving traffic. 
All these behaviors have thankfully not yet produced an accident or injury, but it is only a matter of time. 
 
 
Starting on Monday, October 7, the walker gate will be moved to the front of our school at the end of Building 6 
(Two story building) at the gate closest to our classic school house. Parents ARE NOT allowed to park in our 
front loop or along NE 7th Avenue.  
 

Parents need to follow the same procedures as morning arrival. 
 

Please see the map below for guidance. 
 

 
 

Our new walker gate procedure begins on Monday, OCT. 7 
at 2 pm 

Only bike riders will be released from the north gate starting 
Monday. 


